
The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Public Safety Vehicle Accessories and LED Emergency Light Bars, 
Siren Warning Accessories was released by the State of Minnesota on March 6, 2019.  The RFP is 
scheduled to close on Tuesday, April 16, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. Central Time and is number 
2000008586. 

The Solicitation is now available to download online 
at: https://supplier.swift.state.mn.us/psp/fmssupap/SUPPLIER/ERP/h/?tab=SUP_GUEST 

Click on the Goods and Services link and then search for the solicitation titled Public Safety Vehicle 
Accessories and LED Emergency Light Bars, Siren Warning Accessories. 

All Addendum's will also be posted and available to download at the same location. If assistance is 
needed to download, please call the Minnesota Helpline at 651-201-8100. 

The purpose of this Request for Proposal (RFP) is to establish Master Agreements with qualified 
Offerors to provide Public Safety Vehicle Accessories and LED Emergency Light Bars, Siren 
Warning Accessories for all Participating States. The objective of this RFP is to obtain best value, 
and in some cases achieve more favorable pricing, than is obtainable by an individual state or local 
government entity because of the collective volume of potential purchases by numerous state and 
local government entities. 

 


